GROUP

WHA 005 / 2559

14™ October 2016
Subject: WHA Group Reception on 28" October 2016 to be postponed
Dear Sir,

According to the Royal Household Bureau announcement of His Majesty the King Bhumibol
Adulyadej passed away peacefully on 13" October 2016. This has profound sadness to all
Thai people and nations of his absence. His Majesty the King will long be remembered and
respected in all our hearts. The mourning period officially begins and we all sincerely pray
the highest respect to our beloved King. His Majesty remains our Guiding Light.

For this regards, we would like to inform you that “WHA Group Reception on October 28,
2016 will be postponed respectively. We will inform and invite you once of the new date is
selected and we do apologize for any inconvenience this time.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Corporate Marketing

Team, Group at 02 719 9555 ext 412-416 or via email to Khun Keavalee at
keavaleej@hemaraj.com

Yours sincerely,
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Jareeporn Jarukornsakul David Nardone
Group Chief Executive Officer Group Executive Industrial and International
WHA Corporation Pcl. Hemaraj Land And Development Plc.



